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do not pass this bill, it places unnecessary burden on an already well regulated 
system. implementation of a new tracking system is a waste of the state and grower 
resources and is only a boon for the company that seeks to monitor inventory. trip 
tickets are effective and easy for everyone involved. as a tax paying landowner i do 
not support this legislation 


